
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
  

  

PRAISE & PRAYER 
 

 Pray for our shut-ins: Freda B and Lise D. 
 Pray for Joseph Nagome who is the Field Pastor for the Ndola churches 

in Nigeria that we sponsor and support as they reach out to various 
Ndola villages in their church planting efforts. 

 Pray for the L. family as they make preparations for Susan’s heart 
surgery in Edmonton on August 3rd. There are many things to arrange 
such as travel, work schedule, childcare and financial considerations. 

 Pray for Gary T and his family during this time of grief as they have 
suffered the sudden and unexpected loss of their wife and mother, 
Evelyn. Evelyn was a big part of our church family and we will all feel 
the loss of her warm, engaging spirit and her helping heart that 
touched so many of us. 
 

 

 

ORDER OF SERVICE 
 

Welcome & Prayer 
Opening Song 

Announcements 
Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading 
Message 

Closing Song 
Prayer & Benediction 

 

LUNCH TIME 
Break out your picnic lunch and share 
with someone who doesn’t have one. 
Coffee and desserts are available as 
well. Family Games will follow lunch. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

WORSHIP TEAM: 
Bev S 

Meaghan S 
Jonathan K 

Jason U 
Rick P 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Senior Pastor:              Rev. Mark Woods 
Associate Pastor:  Rev. Jonathan Kroeker 
Youth Pastor:               Ben Clouston 
Office Administrator:        Bev Sheridan 

 

SUNDAY, JUNE 12TH, 2016 
 

THIS MORNING:  
 

There are instances in life where we can see that something 
small can have a great effect. A little bit of fertilizer scattered 
over the grass will cause our lawn to grow rich and green. A little 
bit of spicy peppers on the pizza will cause our mouth to burn. 
Some things like these have an impact far beyond their size or 
volume. The same is true of followers of Jesus in this world. 
Sometimes we wonder if we have any effect at all when we see 
what is happening around us. But Jesus told a number of 
parables to his disciples that indicate that our influence in the 
world is far greater than we might think or imagine. 
 
In the Sermon on the Mount, Jesus referred to us as “salt” and 
“light”. These are two entities that, even though used in small 
amounts, have an effect far greater than seems obvious at first. 
If it were not for salt, our food would taste a lot less desirable, 
and if were not for light at night, we would all stumble and fall. 
Salt and light are indispensable to this world, and what Jesus is 
saying is that his followers are likewise indispensable in ways 
that we may not even realize. Today we will hear about ways 
that we can use our saltiness and spread our light so others can 
benefit by it. 

SALT & LIGHT 
MATTHEW 5:1-16 

 
Questions asked by United Kingdom immigration officers: 
 
1. How many books are in the Bible? 
2. How many books are in the New Testament? 
3. How many chapters are in the book of John? 
4. What are the 10 Commandments? 
5. Which gospel relates the story of Jesus’ birth? 
6. Where was Jesus born? 
7. What were the names of Jesus’ earthly parents? 
8. What was his earthly father’s occupation? 
9. How many disciples did Jesus have? Name them. 
10. Where did Jesus become angry with the money lenders? 
11. Who did Jesus raise from the dead? Which book is this 

miracle in? 
12. Recite the Lord’s Prayer. 
13. What happened during the Last Supper? 
14. Who betrayed Jesus to the Romans? 
15. Where was Jesus arrested? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       
                     

 

COMMUNITY PANCAKE BREAKFAST 

& CAR SHOW 
SATURDAY, JUNE 18TH

  
Come on out for a pancake breakfast 
at 9 am in the fellowship hall here at 
Rowandale. Winnipeg Police Chief 
Devon Clunis will be the Special Guest 
Speaker at 9:30. The Car Show will run 
in the parking lot until noon. Helpers 
(and cool cars!) are needed. If you can 
help, please see Marc T. 
 

 

SUMMER KIDS CLUB 
AUGUST 15TH

 – 19TH 
This year’s theme will be “Extreme 
Rescue Team” and will be running 
from August 15th – 19th. If you are 
interested in volunteering as a helper 
there is a sign-up sheet on the table in 
the lobby at the church. Fliers are also 
available to hand out to parents. If you 
have any questions, please see Janelle 
H. 
 

 

ROWANDALE LADIES ONLY 
If you would like to have a prayer 
partner for this coming year please let 
Lori N. know.  You will receive the 
name of a lady from Rowandale to 
pray for, and you will have someone 
praying for you.  At the end of the 
year, sometime next spring, we will 
have a get-together for a prayer 
partner reveal party. The prayer 
partner list from this year is posted by 
the mailboxes. 
   

 
 

NO CHURCH PRAYER DAY 

Please note that there is no Church 
Prayer Day or Prayer Meeting 
throughout the summer months. 
 

 
 

 

BOOST 
 

CAR RALLY & WIND-UP 
SATURDAY, JUNE 18TH 

5:00 – 9:00 PM  
While we have planned the Car Rally 
and Wind-up to be on June 18th, we 
only have two signed up to date. 
Grade 5’s are invited to this event! 
At this time we are considering 
other options. Pastor Ben will be in 
touch with all youth, so please stay 
tuned for further details. 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

The Young Adults are taking a break 
this month, but we are planning an 
event in July and August so please 

stay tuned! 

SUNDAY SCHEDULE 
 

Worship in the Park - 11:00 am 
Picnic in the Park -   to follow 
 

 

 
 

COMING UP 
 
 

June 18 – Community Pancake 
               Breakfast & Car Show @ 9 am 
 

             - Camp Nutimik Work Day 
 

             - BOOST Car Rally @ 5 pm 
           

June 19 – Worship @ 10:30 am 
 

             - Bethsaida French Fellowship 
               @ 1:30 pm 
            

                  
 
 
 

 SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
 

Beginning June 19th and throughout 
the summer months, Worship 
Services will be held at 10:30 am. 
There will be NO Sunday School, 
Coffee Time or regular Junior Church 
until the fall kick-off.  
 

Supervision will be provided in a 
combined Nursery/Junior Church 
setting for children age 4 and under. 
Parents are asked to please drop your 
children off in the nursery no later 
than 10:45 am. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

ROWANDALE BAPTIST CHURCH 

STATS FOR JUNES 5TH, 2016 
 

ATTENDANCE ………………… 244 
GENERAL OFFERING ………    $11,966.00 
WEEKLY GOAL ……………… $9,760 
GIVING TO DATE …………… $209,162 

BUDGET TO DATE ………… $214,720 

MISSIONARY OF THE WEEK 
 
 

 
 
 

LYNDELL CAMPBELL- RÉQUIA 
NAB MISSIONARY 

BRAZIL 
Lyndell serves in Brazil as a seminary 
teacher and as a church planter. 
Much of her work centers around the 
Pastoral Formation program at the 
Rio Grande Do Sul Baptist Theological 
Seminary. The seminary is currently 
attempting to figure out a way to take 
the classes to another part of the 
state, near the border with Argentina, 
in order to partner with a pastor who 
is caring for churches in a 200-mile 
radius to raise up new pastors and 
teachers. Continue to pray for her 
health, especially her back; thank God 
that He has brought her to the right 
professionals who have begun 
addressing some of the underlying 
issues. For more information, visit 
http://nabonmission.org/missionaries
/lyndell-campbell. 

 

 
 
 

MINISTRY OF THE WEEK 
 

FIRST BAPTIST CHURCH 
MINITONAS, MB 

 

STEVEN (MARY ANN) BLACK 
LOWEL (JENNY) FRIESEN 

STAFF 

MEADOWOOD MANOR  
ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

JUNE 28TH
 @ 7 PM 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 
Happy Birthday to the following 
people who are celebrating their 
birthday’s this week! 
 

JASON N – JUNE 14TH 
ANNELIESE O – JUNE 15TH 

GARRY P – JUNE 18TH 
CAROL U – JUNE 18TH

  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

BUSINESS MEETING 
SUNDAY, JUNE 26TH

  
 

Immediately following the June 26th 
Worship Service, we will have a 
business meeting to vote on the 
following two items: 
1. Pastor Jonathan’s leave of 

absence (Aug–Dec/16). 
2. Children’s Ministry Director. 

 

 
 
 

BIKE NEEDED 
A single mom in the neighbourhood 
is in need of a bike for a child or 
adult. If you have this to donate, 
please contact Pastor Jonathan. 
 

 

NEWS 
 

The next CAMP WORK DAY is 
scheduled for Saturday, June 18th. 
 

Summer Staff is still needed for 
the months of July and August. A 
list of the exact positions needed is 
posted on the bulletin board by the 
mailboxes. 
 

Brochures for Summer Camp are 
available on the table in the lobby. 
Registrations are open online at 
www.campnutimik.com.  
 

http://nabonmission.org/missionaries/lyndell-campbell
http://nabonmission.org/missionaries/lyndell-campbell
http://www.campnutimik.com/

